
 

 

From: Thunderbird Rugby Club 
To: Ruggers 
 
 
May your spring season be successful! 
 
Have you given any thought to postgraduate education? Do you want to continue 
playing rugby? Thunderbird School of Global Management has been US News and 
World Report’s number one ranked school in International Business for 18 consecutive 
years. We boast an international alumni network second to none, and a strong rugby 
tradition. http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=V7Cj7VEHO7M, 
www.thunderbirdrubgyfc.com  
 
Opportunity is maximized during our annual Rugby Alumni Weekend. Every year during 
the first weekend of March, Thunderbird rugby alumni return to Phoenix for the annual 
alumni game. This year saw 63 alumni return from around the world, ready for 
networking with rugby friends old and new, as well as strapping on the boots to take on 
the student team.  
 
The student team competes in the Arizona region, and travels to Duke each year for the 
MBA Rugby World Cup. The alumni team tours on a biannual basis, in 2011 they toured 
Iceland, this year they tour Croatia and Montenegro. Previous tours include Cuba and 
Argentina. 
 
Thunderbird offers MS and MA programs in International Management, as well as an 
MBA in International Management. As a global school, students are required to study 
abroad at some point during their studies. Programs are available for nearly any region 
of the world including South America, Africa, Europe, Asia, and the Middle East. 
Additional information is available through this link: http://www.thunderbird.edu/why-
thunderbird  
 
Best of luck in your future endeavors, and should you find yourself wanting to get back 
on the pitch, we hope you will consider Thunderbird. 
 
 
Cheers, 
 
 
Jay Stahlman, President of the Thunderbird Rugby Club 
Chuck Hamilton ’91, President, Thunderbird Alumni Rugby Association 


